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REGULAR TICKET PRICING  

ENDING 31st MAY  

We want to remind you that regular ticket pricing for the upcoming Australasian 

Cystic Fibrosis Conference will conclude on May 31st. After this date, ticket prices 

will increase to last-minute rates.  

 

With less than 3 months until the conference, now is the perfect time to secure 

your spot at this highly anticipated event. 

 

Featuring an excellent lineup of speakers and sessions covering a wide range of 

topics, this conference promises to be an invaluable opportunity to learn, connect, 

and contribute to the CF community. Don't miss out on this chance to be part of a 

wonderful event dedicated to advancing our understanding and treatment of 

cystic fibrosis. 

 

Register now to take advantage of regular ticket pricing before it's too late! We 

look forward to seeing you there. 

REGISTER HERE  

 

Warm Regards,  

 

Jo Armstrong  

CEO 

Cystic Fibrosis 

Australia  
 

 

         

 

https://cysticfibrosis.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96cdb979325ca8f6eca22f147&id=c68640814c&e=8abbda5680

